Dear Senator Rhoades:

Please do anything you can to defeat Senate Bill 941. Anyone with common sense knows that this bill is
a "feel good" piece of legislation. It will have absolutely no effect on whether or not a criminal will
obtain a firearm. All this law will accomplish is to make it more difficult for honest Oregonians to
practice their rights under the Second Amendment of the Constitution of the United States of America!
Please talk some sense into the zealots trying to ram this through the State Legislature!

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Richard B. Hoffman

P.O. Box 281
Hines OR 97738



